



February 12, 2012

The Honorable Ann Wagner United States House of Representatives 435 Cannon House Office Building Washington, DC 20515

Dear Congresswoman Wagner,

On behalf of National Children's Alliance and the more than 750 Children's Advocacy Centers serving victims of child abuse, I would like to congratulate you on your election to the United States House of Representatives. We look forward to working with you and your dedicated staff on behalf of abused children.

We also invite you to visit a Missouri CAC when you are back home in your district. In the meantime, if I can ever be of assistance, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Best Regards,

Teresa Huizar Executive Director